HA seriously condemns malicious
behaviours of damaging general
outpatient clinic

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

Regarding the arson incident causing damages to a general outpatient
clinic, the Hospital Authority (HA) issued the following statement today
(February 14):

An arson has caused damages to the Mrs Wu York Yu General Qut-patient
Clinic in Wo Yi Hop Road, Tsuen Wan this morning. The malicious arson
happened in the same clinic last Saturday (February 8). The HA spokesperson
seriously condemned the repeated malicious behaviours damaging the general
outpatient clinic, which would affect the safety of healthcare staff and
patients.

The spokesperson said that damaging medical facilities would affect the
operations and compromise patient safety.

The HA urged to stop the act of vandalism and had referred the incident
to the police, apart from stepping up the security of the clinic.
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